
 

 

 
 
Dear friends, 
 
I Can Too and the families of the children with special needs in Bulgaria express their 
sincere gratitude to all the supporters of the initiative over the ocean that embraced I 
Can Too’s mission and became part of it! 
We are thankful for all your trust and support in realizing the goals of the foundation in 
support of these children. 
 
The socially engaged events in the USA, where I Can Too was presented, were organized 
by: The Bulgarian Women Club New York, Consulate General of the Republic of Bulgaria 
in New York, Bulgarian-American Center Madara, Boston. 
Funds raised during these events: 
 
- Event of the Bulgarian Women Club New York /13 Dec 2011/ - $ 400 
 
- Event of the Consulate General of the Republic of Bulgaria in New York celebrating 3rd 
of March /3 March 2012/ - $ 925 
 
- Event of the Bulgarian-American Center Madara, Boston celebrating 3rd of 
March /11 March 2012/ - $ 1000 
 
I Can Too appreciates the support of all private donators that make possible its staying 
in the USA. 
 
Thank You! 
 
The Team of I Can Too 


